
July 25, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket U-190485—Investigation into Initiating Implementation Process for Energy 
Legislation Passed in the 2019 Legislative Session—Pacific Power & Light 
Company’s Response to Notice of Opportunity to Comment 

As directed by Executive Director Johnson’s July 17, 2019 Notice of Opportunity to Comment, 
Pacific Power and Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, responds as 
follows: 

1. Yes. We will be attending the July 30 workshop in person.
2. Yes. We will provide comments at the workshop.
3. Pacific Power and Light Company’s spokesperson(s) will be Ariel Son and Shay LaBray

or Jacob Goodspeed.

It is respectfully requested that all communications related to this proceeding be sent to the 
following: 

By Email: WashingtonDockets@pacificorp.com 
IRP@pacificorp.com 

Please direct informal inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

            /s/             .  
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com

cc: Linda Anderson 
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